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The NSW State Election will be held on Saturday the 26th of March 2011.

If you live in NSW it is compulsory to vote, so now is the time to check your enrolment details
. You can do that by clicking here:
Check My Enrolment

If you are unable to vote on polling day because:
* you are vision impaired or physically incapacitated and unable to vote without assistance,
« you have difficulty voting at a polling place because you have a disability,
« your place of living is not within 20km of a polling place,
» you will not be in NSW throughout the hours of polling on election day... then you may be
eligible for iVote.
iVote is an Electronic Voting System that lets you vote using the telephone or the internet.
For more information or to register for iVote Click here

Worried you are going to forget to vote? You can get a reminder email or SMS to make sure
you dont miss the big day.
To register for this service click here

If you have any other questions concerning the NSW state election, check out the NSW
State Election Website



https://roll.elections.nsw.gov.au/NSWLookUp/nswelectorlookup.aspx
http://www.ivote.nsw.gov.au/
https://roll.elections.nsw.gov.au/electionreminder/rollreminder.aspx
http://votensw.info/
http://votensw.info/

